
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Urias, Patty"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "Robertson, Jeffery"
Subject: Nash #45
Date: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 11:34:00 AM

RE: XTO * Nash 45 * 30-015-42048 * 2RP-2882
 
Ms. Urias,
 
The OCD district II office in receipt of a C-141 for a 30bbl spill on the Nash 45.  The release occurred

 on March 2nd, and as per our COA your remediation proposal was due on April 12th.  Do you have
 an update on this release?
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
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